DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

E apo

February 22, 1938

Mr. F. C. Allen Lawrence Kansas

Dear Phog:

Some of the friends and old boys of Henry Schulte are giving a dinner for him at the Daniel Boone Tavern, Columbia, Saturday, March 5.

We invite you to be with us as our guest and do hope you will make every effort to come. It is just twenty-five years ago that Schulte came to the University of Missouri as coach. He remained with us for nearly a decade, then moved on to Nebraska. Twenty-five years of service, of the character given by Schulte, deserves recognition. We all love him and I am sure will welcome the opportunity to honor him at this dinner.

As the Conference Indoor Meet is the evening of the 5th, the "Schulte" dinner will be from 5 to 7 p.m.

Please come if you can and write me.

Sincerely,

C. L. Brewer